
Dear Parents, 
 
If your child is using a gator mask please ensure they are 2 ply.  Thinner models have 
been found to be less effective in stopping or spreading the COVID-19 virus.   
 
There will be a Supt.Day for jr/sr. high students only on September 25th.  Staff will be 
working on professional development activities during that day.   
 
If you are in need of technical assistance, Matt Pray and Emmett Hoops have graciously 
volunteered to help solve your issues.  Requests can be made by email only at 
mpray@moriahk12.oorg and ehoops@moriahk12.org.   
 
Varsity and JV soccer practice will begin on Monday, September 21, at 4:30. Cross 
Country practice will begin on Monday, September 21, athletes are asked to gather at 
Camp Dudley's North Parking Lot at 3:45. Modified soccer will begin on September 28, 
start time for practice will be 3:00.  Students interested in playing please sign up in the 
high school office.  Please note that all coaches and athletes will be educated on 
practice and game time protocols pertaining to COVID-19.  Transportation will not be 
provided for practices.  All athletes must have a mask and own water bottle to 
participate.      
 
Thank you  
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